

Class 3 Weekly News

Another busy week in class 3, with lots of preparation happing for the Time to Shine concert next week. The children in class 3 are sounding beautiful with their class songs!.

This week we have focused on pictograms in our maths lessons.

The children have progressed from interpreting pictograms to designing their own and enjoyed collecting their data to populate their charts.

We had class swap day on Tuesday and the children enjoyed meeting their new classes for September.

In science we have investigated seed dispersal and researched on the internet to match seeds to their flowers.





